
 
 

 
The Management Association, in a dynamic partnership with the Department of Business 
Administration, orchestrated a compelling event on the 20th of September 2023, aimed at 
raising awareness about the perils of drug abuse. The esteemed Ms. Clara D'Cunha, the 
visionary founder of TELOCA, graced the occasion with her wisdom and impassioned speech, 
shedding light on the detrimental consequences of drug consumption and inspiring our 
students to steer clear of such harmful practices. The event took place in the LCRI Hall at 2 
PM, dignified by the presence of Ms. Claret Pereira , the Presidents of the Management 
Association, and the dedicated secretaries who worked tirelessly to ensure its success. A total 
of 240 students attended this seminar. 


